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Letter or Email Response: 
As a resident …Redacted… I am quite alarmed to here of the volume of houses proposed to be built on Jessel green. 
Apart from it ruining the very few green spaces we have in the area it will also put more strain on the local public 
services. The bus services are already being reduced, doctor surgeries are overcrowded and school spaces are hard to 
obtain. There is also nowhere to park our cars in the area at the moment where will the cars park for the extra 195 
homes? I witness many people using the green on a daily basis walking their dogs, kids playing and generally enjoying 
using the outside space. It is very sad that this is being taken away from them and myself so the council can make some 
money. The green is also used when fun days are put on at the local pub and it integral to keeping the community 
together. I hope you take my comments and others into consideration in your plans to decimate this natural space.    
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